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CLUB PICTURES

ELECTIONS FOR UPCOMING
YEAR! 
Are you interested in becoming a board
member? If so, make sure to attend the
Board interest meeting on Thursday,
January 12th for more information!
Elections will take place on Thursday ,
January 19th and will be held in the
cafeteria after school. Make sure to have
your 1-2 minute speech prepared and to
wear business casual clothes if you’re
running. 

Club Pictures will be taking place on
Wednesday, January 18th. In order to be
excused from class you must have your Key
Club shirt with you.  

UPCOMING DATES

DCON Interest Meeting- January 11th

Board Interest Meeting- January 12th 

Club Pictures- January 18th

Club Meeting/Elections- January 19th

Spring Zone Rally- February 4th 

Make sure to track your hours!


